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Monday 7th September 2020 

Staggered Starts and Staggered Finishing Times 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we all return to school in September, there will be many changes for all of us to get used to. 

There can be no doubt that returning to school is better for children’s social, emotional and 

educational well-being, but we will need to work together in the ‘new normal’ as we all adjust to new 

ways to keep ourselves safe over the coming months. 

In order to reduce contact between class groups, we are asking parents to support us in the 

staggered start and finish times for each class. We appreciate that this may cause some 

inconvenience to parents, particularly for those with siblings in different classes but we would ask 

that parents drop off and collect children at the allocated time for each class ‘bubble’. We thank you 

in advance for your understanding and patience with this situation. 

 

Class Gate Start Time Finishing Time 

Mr Haller Main Gate 9.15 am 3.30 pm 

Mrs Scott KS2 Gate 9.15 am 3.30 pm 

Mrs Aspden Main Gate 9.05 am 3.20 pm 

Miss Green Main Gate 8.55 am 3.10 pm 

Miss Herrera KS2 Gate 8.55 am 3.10 pm 

Miss McInnes Middle Gate 9.05 am 3.20 pm 

Miss Newton Main Gate 8.45 am 3.00 pm 

Miss Denney KS2 Gate 9.05 am 3.20 pm 

Mrs Williams Middle Gate 8.55 am 3.10 pm 

Mrs Barker Middle Gate 8.45 am 3.00 pm 

Mrs Ward KS2 Gate 8.45 am 3.00 pm 

 

Please note that Nursery parents will be contacted separately for their initial stay and play sessions, 

followed by a full time place from Monday 5th October 2020 (9.30 am – 2.45 pm). 

There will not be a Breakfast Club or any after school clubs during the Autumn term. 

 

Please check the website regularly as new information will be uploaded during the summer holidays 

including very important information to ensure that we are ‘COVID-19 Secure’. 

Keep safe and I look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 7th September 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 


